
Do you have questions or feedback regarding Park City’s Woodside Park, Phase II 
housing development? Join us for a community housing open house, where City 

Staff will answer questions and share information about the housing development.

COMMUNITY HOUSING
OPEN HOUSE

Monday, May 20
6:00 – 7:00 p.m.

Park City Library (3rd Floor)

Questions? Please contact 
linda.jager@parkcity.org or 435.615.5189

WOODSIDE PARK, PHASE II


